
Chief Executive Officer’s Welcome

Welcome to our school website. I am very proud to be able to share with you some of the wonderful opportunities and

developments here at St Silas CE Primary School.

At the Rainbow Education Multi-Academy Trust, our vision is…

to ensure that each and every child no matter what their background or their circumstance reaches their potential

and leaves us ready for the next stage of their life.

We are determined to ensure that each and every one of our children has high aspirations for who and what they

can become in the future. We strive to ensure that the children at our school experience a broad and balanced

curriculum that is knowledge-rich, exciting and engaging.

At St St Silas Church of England Primary School, we are very proud of our diverse community and we strive to provide

the best possible education for local children of all backgrounds, abilities and beliefs. Everything we do is set within the

foundation of the Christian values of love and mutual respect.

‘Life in all its fullness’ underpins all that we do at St Silas. Our rich and exciting curriculum stimulates student interest

and offers a broad education for all. The achievement of our students is at the centre of our vision. By working in partnership with all of our students and 

their families, we strive to ensure that outcomes are the best that they can possibly be. We have a commitment to the highest academic standards. 

Combined with a wide range of curricular and extra-curricular activities, St Silas aims to enhance the life opportunities of all our students. It is through the 

foundation of success at school that students will truly experience ‘life in all it fullness’.

We set high standards for our staff and for our children, and we believe that hard work is the key to success. Our school has a dedicated team that works 

hard to reach high standards in everything we do, and this is further embedded through our successful relationships with parents, the local community 

and the other schools in the Rainbow Education Multi-Academy Trust. We firmly believe that education is a partnership between home and school, and 

we regard you as an active partner in your child’s education and value your interest and support.

I hope that our website will give you all the information you need about our school, the staff and the many activities that our children enjoy through our 

curriculum and our extra-curricular activities. We will keep the website updated so that it always reflects what is happening in school, but it can never 

replace the first-hand experience of coming to visit us. If you have any suggestions about the content and design of our website, or of you would like to 

come and see us hard at work, please contact me.

Gina Donaldson
Chief Executive Officer


